
NOTES & ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Fundraiser Meal for Allen and Karen Miller:  A lunch 
fundraiser is being planned on Sunday, August 18, for Allen 
and Karen Miller.  This is due to Allen’s job situation and 
upcoming back surgery.      
Mowing the yard for Allen and Karen Miller:  See Pastor 
Mervin or one of the elders if you would like to be 
responsible to mow Allen and Karen Miller’s yard for a 
week.  A mower will be provided. 
Fresh Pepperoni roll fundraiser:  We will be selling fresh 
pepperoni rolls through August 4 to help bring the Mendez 
and the Herrera families (the families we financially support 
monthly), to Ohio this fall or next spring.  The pepperoni 
rolls are approximately 7 inches in length, are individually 
wrapped in foil, and made fresh the evening before delivery.  
They can be eaten in 4-5 days or frozen for up to 6 months.  
The rolls are $26 for a case of 13 ($2each).  Be sure to stop 
by the table today or next Sunday to place your order.  You 
can also stop by the church and sign up on the bulletin 
board, call the church office, or order on the church facebook 
page.   
Nicaragua missionaries communication:  We had our 
quarterly collaborative Nicaragua meeting with Berlin 
Mennonite and Walnut Creek Mennonite this past Sunday.  
There are several missionaries that were in need of another 
communicator.  Rhoda Gingerich has agreed to communicate 
with Mario and Xochil Amador and we are working on 
finding someone to communicate with Carlos and Aracelis 
Casco.  We would only by communicating with two more 
families, and making the church aware of any prayer 
requests, we would not be supporting them financially each 
month.   
CFCI Nicaragua Newsletters: Several months ago Berlin 
Mennonite had a Lerch’s donut fundraiser to help Moises, 
Meylin, and Lucas Guido purchase a new car.  There is a 
newsletter from the Guido’s by the bulletin board explaining 
the way God has answered their prayer for a vehicle.  
There are also two newsletters from Mario and Xochil 
Amador explaining how they came to the decision to begin 

the process of adoption as well as details on the Little Seeds 
Nutritional program that they would like to start. 
Small directories:  We will be having small directories 
available soon.  There are forms in your mailboxes for 
everyone to fill out.  Please fill out a form, even if your 
information has not changed since the pictorial directory.  
You can place completed forms in the basket, on the table by 
the bulletin board no later than August 18. 
Save & Serve:  Sign up on the bulletin board to volunteer at 
Save & Serve on Wednesday September 4 from 1-5pm.   
Please be there 20-30 minutes before the shift starts.   
Camp CHOF:  Camp CHOF weekend is August 9, 10, and 11.  
Please sign up today, if you plan to attend anytime, or know 
of visitors that will be there!  There are also a few activities 
we need to know if you are interested in participating in! 
Pleasant View in North Lawrence has been invited to join us.  
There are also schedules available by the bulletin board.    
Camp CHOF food sign-up and kitchen help:   Be sure to check 
out the Camp CHOF schedule to see what you are expected 
to provide for each meal for the weekend.  Be sure to sign up 
to provide food items for Saturday lunch and to help with 
clean up after each meal.   Thanks for your help!!  
2019 Relief Sale:  The 54th annual Ohio Mennonite Relief Sale 
will be August 2&3 at the Wayne County Fairgrounds.  
Volunteers are needed to:     
--Help with train rides for the children.  The rides will start 
at 5:00pm on Friday and then again at 9:00am on Saturday.   
 If you can help at any time contact Les Shoup. 
-The Swiss Pantry is in need of 2 volunteers for Saturday 
from 12-2pm.  If you are available to help contact Janet 
Shoup. 
--The Swiss Pantry is also looking for baked items for people 
to purchase at the Relief Sale.  Popular items are pies, 
cinnamon rolls, homemade bread & cookies.  A list of 
ingredients is helpful for anyone who may have allergies.  If 
you have any questions or need help getting your baked 
goods to the sale talk to Janet Shoup.   
 

Happy Birthday!! 
Merlin Gingerich, Mike Hershberger 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

August 9, 10, 11 – Camp CHOF 

August 18 – Fundraiser meal for Allen and Karen Miller 

September 14 – Harvest Festival 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 
July Collection: school supplies such as pencils, colored pencils, 

pens, scissors, block erasers, ruler, cap erasers, and pencil 

sharpener.  There is a box on the table if you prefer to donate 

money.  Remember all items need to fit in the boxes provided 

and are for ages 2-14.  See Janet Shoup with questions.   

SENIORS 
Seniors meet 1st Wednesday of the month at Amish Door at 

8:30am for a time of fellowship. All ages welcome.   

WOMEN’S MINISTRY 

Sewing Project:  The project for July and August is MCC 

school kits.  New items only for each kit: 4 spiral or perforated-

pages notebooks (8.5 in x 10.5 in and 70 sheets), 8 new 

unsharpened pencils, 1 ruler (flat, good quality; must indicate 30 

cm; inch markings optional), 12 colored pencils (in packaging), 

1 large eraser, 2 new black or blue ballpoint pens.  Fill a bag 

that is provided on the table or place your donations in the 

basket and someone will fill a bag for you. The all metal pencil 

sharpeners will be provided.  See Delores Raber with questions. 

Movie Overcomer:  Priscilla Shirer will be in a new movie 

coming out called Overcomer.  Plans are being made to go to 

Tinseltown in Canton on August 23 at 7:35pm.  Cost is $11 for 

the movie or $7.75 if you are 62 or older.  Meet at church at 

5:15pm to carpool and eat at Chipotle before the movie. (or you 

are welcome to meet the others at the theater).  Please sign up 

by August 18 if you plan to go to the movie, as tickets will be 

purchased ahead of time. (No refunds after tickets are 

purchased.)  Talk to Rhoda Gingerich with questions.   

YOUTH & YOUNG ADULTS 
 July 31 – Bible Study 

August 2-4 – High School Senior trip  

August 9, 10, 11 – Camp CHOF   

HOSPITALITY CENTER:  August -   
NEW SONGS:  August – All the People Said Amen by Matt Maher 

NURSERY SCHEDULE: SS:    Monica Miller, Michelle Raber 
 Worship:                              Delores Raber, Andrea Hamsher 



  This Week at the LEAF 

 
Wednesday: 
 6:30pm Youth/Young Adult Bible Study 
 8:00pm Worship Team Practice 
 
PRAYER REQUESTS: 
Allen Miller, Martin Yoder, Malinda Miller, gifts discernment,  
Pastoral search 
 
Continued prayers for those with cancer: 

Phoebe Killy, Paul Miller, Roy Miller, Sam Kuhns,  
Jeanie Gatti, Nicole Wheeler, Janice Troyer, Atlee Mast, 
Janet Swisher, Chris Miller, Paula Dodd, Sally Yoder 

      _______________________________ 
 _______________________________ 
 _______________________________ 
 _______________________________ 
 _______________________________ 
 _______________________________ 
 _______________________________ 
 

 

MONGOLIA & NICARAGUA MISSIONARIES:  
Laura Schlabach 
   

Valentin & Judith Herrera; Melvin & Paola Mendez & family 
  Pray for the Herrera’s and Mendez family that they will be  
  able to get passports when they apply. 
         

FOR THE RECORD Sunday, July 21, 2019 
Offering:  $2,860.00  Let’s Thrive:   $290.00  
Love Offering:  $122.00 
SS Attendance:  73  Attendance:   122 

The Mission 

of LEAF is to call individuals 
to a growing, personal 
relationship with Jesus 
Christ by demonstrating His 
love through everything we 

do and by providing opportunities for 
Worship, Nurture, Fellowship and Service. 
 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Longenecker Evangelical Anabaptist Fellowship 

2200 Township Road 606, PO Box 112  
Winesburg, Ohio 44690 

     330-359-5155  
www.longeneckermennonite.com 

Sunday School 9:00am 

Worship Service 10:10am 
 

Associate Pastor of Youth:   
Mervin Kurtz   330-473-7337   
Email: twinsombrero2@gmail.com   
Office Hours: Monday & Tuesday 9-4     
                               Youth Ministry:   
Elders     Mary Kurtz       330-473-7338 
Ernie Raber      330-466-3793   Bruce Raber      330-988-3103 
Dave Schluep   740-808-2402   Kristin Raber    330-234-1983    
Travis Kurtz     330-473-2981   Travis Kurtz     330-473-2981    
                Michelle Raber 330-466-6501  
Administrative Assistant    
Rhoda Gingerich 330-231-1149         Jr Youth Ministry:   
Office Hours:  Tuesday,                     Merlin G.           330-275-6728 
          Thursday, and Friday 9-3 Rhoda G.           330-231-1149 
Email: lmcsecretary1@gmail.com    Al Hershberger 330-231-3023 
                              Emma H.           330-432-3527                    
One Call Now:  1-877-698-3261          
(Call this number to listen to the prayer chain.) 

 

Welcome to 
Longenecker Evangelical 

Anabaptist Fellowship 

 
July 28, 2019 

Sunday School 9:00 am 

Worship 10:10 am 

 

Prelude:  Nevin & Selah Steiner 

Welcome:  Travis Kurtz 

Praising God in Song 

Offering 

Praising God in Song 

Sharing Joys & Concerns 

Prayer   

Greeting 

Scripture:  Psalm 140:1-3 

Message:  “Waiting Patiently”  

   Mervin Kurtz 

Closing Song  

Benediction 

http://www.longeneckermennonite.com/
mailto:twinsombrero2@gmail.com
mailto:lmcsecretary1@gmail.com

